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February 11, 2020

To Whom It May Concern:

I have known Keith Famie for many years and have great respect for him as an
award-winning film producer and as a friend. I am pleased to add my support for
Keith as he pursues funding for his proposed film: “Holocaust Ambassadors.”

Keith is a kind, intelligent and creative person; and I know that his proposed film is
ever so much more important at this critical time in our world.

My company has produeced documentary films ever since 1980 when it was formed.
We have won numerous film awards, including an Academy Award for Best Short
Documentary Film, “Young at Heart” in 1987. Over these years, I have had the
timely and important.

I strongly urge you to support Keith Famie’s ‘“Holocaust Ambassadors.”

Most sincerely,
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Sue Marx

970 OAK AVENUE BIRMINGHAM, MICHIGAN. 48009
email: suemarx@suemarxfilms.com
cell: 248-701-7743
www.suemarxfilms.com



